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PRAGATI BAL VIDYALYA

Hello students,
This is for the reference of all the students of our school, on the occasion of children day our school is about to organized a workshop collaborating with One of the NGO of disabled students to spread awareness and crucial issues about the lives of the disabled children, who are actually full of bright ideas and exposure.
To put forward these children some of the teachers from the NGO along with their students visit our school and show us some of the intellectual activities by those disabled ones so that you can understand their capabilities which they are not getting in order to spread awareness.
We hope for their best as they also deserved to be a part of a school like us.they also deserve to be treated equally like any normal students. Therefore, I request you to kindly participate in the workshop and give your contribution is such a great thought
Warm Regards
Ms. Mohini Thakur
[bookmark: _GoBack]Administration Head
Pragati Bal Vidyalya
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